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Dear sirs,

I wish to express my outrage at the proposal to reduce the leverage for retail forex trading to a maximum of
10:1.

I have been a forextrader now for 4 years, and I believe it is my right, and the right of every other individual in
retail forex trading to select the leverage they know works best for their trading style.

I cannot disagree strongly enough with this Government body imposed limit.

Best Regards
Barry Jones


